Subject:  USPS Theft Notification - December 12, 2022

We have been advised by the United States Postal Service in Elizabeth that two of the outbound mail receptacles located at the mailbox kiosk near Legacy Trail and Legacy Circle were vandalized/broken in to sometime last Saturday, December 10.  As a result, the Post Office is suspending delivery/pickup service ONLY to boxes in Unit 1 and Unit 2 at this location until repairs can be made.  Until that time, residents who receive mail in either of these two units will need to pick up their mail at the Post Office in Elizabeth at 795 East Kiowa Avenue.  According to USPS, this change will most likely impact residents living on Legacy Trail and some locations on Greystone Circle; however, residents are in the best position to know if they are impacted by this.
Due to this incident, residents may want to reconsider using ANY of the outbound mail receptacles for mail of importance, or containing any documents with personally-identifiable information.

